
Bevier Park Renovation Public Input Meeting
Wednesday, August 4, 2021 • 4-6pm
Bevier Park, 2255 Yorkhouse Road

The Public is invited to attend and share ideas about the future of Bevier 
Park with Waukegan Park District Board of Commissioners and sta�. It is 
anticipated the property will be improved in the next few years and the 
meetings are to discuss how this park can be made better. The meeting 
is an open house, and you can stay for any length of time.

For more information, please contact Tim Girmscheid, Manager of Planning Services at 
847-360-4755 or tgirmscheid@waukeganparks.org.


